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DATE: July 14, 2010 

TO: ALL PARTIES AND INTERESTED PERSONS 

FROM: Pauline Evans, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 100275-TP - In re: Complaint by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
d/b/a AT&T Florida against Grande Communications Networks LLC, and Grande 
Communications Networks, Inc. for dispute arising under interconnection 
agreement. 

NOTICE OF ISSUE IDENTIFICATION MEETING 

Please note that a telephonic issue identification meeting between Commission Staff and 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida, Grande Communications Networks 
LLC and Grande Communications Networks, Inc. has been scheduled at the following time: 

Friday, July 30, 2010, 10:30 a.m. 
Dial In Number 1-888-808-6959 
Conference Code #4136206 

Participants may join the Commission staff for the meeting in Room 382D, The Gunter 
Building, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399. 

The purpose of this meeting will be to identify and address the issues involved in this 
docket. Procedural issues will also be discussed. The issues identified at this meeting will be 
attached to the Order Establishing Procedure as the tentative issues list. Prefiled testimony and 
prehearing statements should address the issues set forth in the tentative issues list. 

Parties are encouraged to provide a copy of their proposed issues to each other and staff 
no later than Tuesday, July 27, 2010, prior to the scheduled meeting. If you have any questions 
about the meeting, please call Pauline Evans at (850) 413-6183. 

If settlement of the case or a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the 
proceedings, Commission staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties. Notice of 
cancellation will also be provided on the Commission's website (http://www.psc.state.f1.us/) 
under the Hot Topics link found on the home page. Cancellation can also be confirmed by 
calling the Office of the General Counsel at 850-413-6199. 
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